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1 February 2016 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians 
 
Tuck Shop 
 
Throughout the year we have been working hard to improve the range and quality of 
food provided by the school tuck shop. The students have been a great help with this 
by providing plenty of excellent ‘customer’ feedback. If you would like to contribute to 
this discussion with any ideas as to what products you would like to see sold each 
day, please contact me using the details below. 
 
Obviously we try hard to find the best products and the best prices from a variety of 
local providers, which means we are able to keep the cost of tuck for the students as 
low as possible. Currently we are working on the students spending a budget of 
around €2.50 per day.  It is our intention to introduce more warm food such as soup 
(for the colder months), once the equipment we have on order arrives. When this 
new range is added to our menu we will be adjusting the prices a little to reflect the 
additional costs incurred. However we still aim to keep the cost for the students down 
to an anticipated spend of around €3 per day. This compares very favourably with the 
cost of school diners in the UK. 
 
If you would like to discuss any issues or ideas about this slight increase in prices 
then please do contact me using the details below. 

 
We will continue to ensure that the students receive excellent tuck at, what we hope 
you will agree excellent prices. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Andrew Armstrong 
Vice Principal 
aarmstrong@stjohnsschoolcyprus.com 


